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I strongly oppose. My well is bought and maintained by me. The state has zero rights 

to impose anything on citizens when it comes to private wells. This is only a cash 

grab by the state who once again cannot manage the money they already have and 

just want to impose more taxes and hardship on oregonians. This will affect not just 

homeowners but also farms. We all cannot afford more. You all will push people out 

of this state and maybe that's your whole plan. But this is harmful to everyone 

especially low income, elderly and people with disabilities that already cannot afford 

much. You guys want to make us pay for water from our own private well, then you 

better be able to maintain and replace it at your own expense too and reimburse us 

all for the work weve alreay done to them. You have no right to our wells. Stop trying 

to impose more taxes on us and find a way to manage the money you already have.  


